May 12, 2015

The following are matters pertinent to your participation in the above-referenced MGA event.  

Upon receipt of this email, each Player MUST REPLY back, indicating your receipt of this information.  Please use this email tournament@mogolf.org

If you DO NOT reply back within 48 hours of the email being sent, MGA will assume that the email has been received and the information has been read by the Player and that the Player is on NOTICE as to all Local Rules and Conditions of Competition that have been adopted by the Committee as set forth in the Players Memorandum.  

Please follow this link for information which is pertinent to your participation (detail link here)

STARTING TIME and STARTING TEE can be found on the website by clicking the following link: (pairings link here) 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Again, if you DO NOT reply back within 48 hours of this email being sent, MGA  will assume that the email has been received and the information has been read by the Player.  If you should have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us.

Scott Hovis
MGA Executive Director
573.636.8994
